From: Katy Blevins <ktleigh79@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 9:53 AM
To: Curry, Daniel
Cc: johnsblevins@gmail.com; McClellan, Jonathan; Maxey, Karen; Balinski, Dawn; McConkey,

Kelly; McGuire, Tracy; Cousins, Pamela; Phalen, William; dickmyers@countytimes.net;
mreid@somdnews.com; mcady@somdnews.com; dmorgan@somdnews.com; Navarro,
Anthony; Workman, Diane; Johnson, Susan; Roof, Kim

Subject: Re: PIA

Attachments: 6-28-18 Email thread PIA to CCPS.pdf

Advised? You weren't "advised" of the emails back and forth - you were copied in to them because you are repeatedly
inserting yourself into what should be a simple and honest process! Our arguments for reasonable production of
documents have been rebuffed at every turn and we continue to endure lies, denials and massive

overcharges. Attached is the email thread that shows some more of the obfuscation we have been dealing with. We
will be in at 1:00 to collect the records, including the still altered count sheet, flash drive and short stack of emails. We
will sign in at the computer, and under protest, document and pay for the records. This, after the last stack of financial
records, which has not been provided in full (including inter and intra departmental transfers and vendor balance
reports/similar, which supposedly do not exist), cost over $3100/ $310 per inch, were negligently and compromisingly
redacted, some of which were manufactured for our request, and many of which were simply printed from the
computer.

Why do these records matter so much to you?! When you were at the financial records pickup, sighing, | angrily told
you "accountability starts at the top." You responded "l agree." Maybe you should start showing it.

Katy Blevins

On Thu, Jul 26, 2018 at 8:48 AM, Curry, Daniel <CurryD@calvertnet.k12.md.us> wrote:

Mr. and Mrs. Blevins:

| have been advised of the most recent email back and forth between you and Mrs. Maxey and Mr. McClellan. Our
finance department does not have reports that you describe. Our Tech department has done the search you requested
using the tools they have at their disposal. Your opinion that it should have/could have been done more efficiently is
not relevant to the request for information. Mr. McClellan also answered the question about work orders on
computers of the administration at Southern MS - advising you that there had been none.

We have the information you requested and we encourage you to stop by and pay for it and take it home.

You mentioned before that you were taking your complaints to the AG. We agree that might be the best avenue for
resolving any outstanding issues.



Daniel D. Curry, Ed.D.
Superintendent

Calvert County Public Schools
443-550-8009

@calvertsuper
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